
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF ALDEN, NEW YORK 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that there has been presented for adoption to the Town Board 

on April 21, 2025, a proposed Local Law to be known as “Local Law #4 Of 2025 Parks And 

Recreation Areas”. The proposed Local Law will update the Town Code as to use of Town Parks 

and Recreation Areas. 

  

 THEREFORE, pursuant to Municipal Home Law the Alden Town Board will hold a 

public hearing on the aforesaid proposed Local Law at the Alden Town Hall, 3311 Wende Road, 

Alden, NY at 6:09 p.m. on the 2nd day of June, 2025, at which time all persons interested may be 

heard.  Copies of the proposed Local Law are available at the office of the Town Clerk for 

inspection and distribution to any interested person.  The meeting room is wheelchair accessible.  

Those needing special arrangements should call the Town Hall at 937-6969.  

 

BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN OF ALDEN 

 

Dated: May 19, 2025 

 


